McCulloh, R. M. November 10, ' €977
[There are 2 letters
of this date]

R. McCulloh to {F.E.] Ward.

Has been at Fort Assiniboine since 1879,
Thinks this fort may be abandoned due to
General Wade's attitude. Believes that if
this fort is abandoned it "would injure the
development of this section more than any-
thing that could happen.”

General Correspondence by Date.



McCulloh, R. M, November 10, 1897
[There are 2 letters
of this date].
R. L. McCulloh to [F.E.] Ward.

Hag sold his buildings to the government.
Has been told that General Miles does not
look favorably on continued occupancy of
Fort Assiniboine, Montana.
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